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 SACHEN ARCHIVE INITIATIVE 

Collection and Publications Guidelines 

Collection Guidelines: Sachen Archive Initiative (SAI) is an educational archive of Sachen 
Foundation. We make every effort to collect and make available prayers that are within the 
public domain, covered by fair use or those for which we have received special permission to 
use from the authors, translators, temples, dharma centers, or publishers. In many cases texts 
may be collected for archiving but presented on the archive site as a hyperlink to the source 
text. If we have inadvertently published a prayer which is copyright protected & for which we 
do not have permission to use, please advise us of our mistake so that we may work to correct 
it. For more information on SAI’s mission please consult our website, mandate, and mission 
statement. 

Contributing Authors: By submitting your prayer/work to the SAI, you are granting Sachen 
Foundation permission to publish, share, and distribute freely your work(s) on the SAI website 
and other mediums. SAI believes in the free access and distribution of Mahayana materials and 
your works will be published by SAI under a Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-
ShareAlike 4.0 license (CC BY-NC-SA 4.0). Sachen Foundation will never commercially use or 
profit from any contributed work(s) and you the author, translator, temple, or center 
exclusively own the rights to said work(s) and thereby may revoke our right to share your 
work(s) at any time.  

Proper Attribution: Material published by SAI is published under a CC BY-NC-SA license unless 
otherwise noted. You are free to share and adapt the material; you may not use the material 
for commercial purposes; you must give full and complete attribution and indicate if changes 
were made to the material; and, if material is altered or built upon from the original it must be 
distributed in accordance with the license. Additionally, Vajrayana material may not be 
republished or distributed digitally unless in accordance with His Holiness the 41st Sakya 
Trichen’s electronic distribution policy of Vajrayana material.    

Vajrayana/Restricted Texts: Materials labelled as restricted and/or Vajrayana in nature are 
published on a secured passcode protected site. Access is not open to the public and is limited 
to approved Sakya translators and representatives of Sakya dharma centers and temples. The 
implementation and material distribution policy was done in collaboration and consultation 
with His Holiness the 42nd Sakya Trizin. For more information visit our website.   
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https://secureservercdn.net/166.62.115.254/835.a1a.myftpupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Sachen-Letter-to-Centers-on-letter-head.pdf
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/4.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/4.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/4.0/legalcode
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/4.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/4.0/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nilEH-QCsKfnrqDmmzmfQGK0ab8G2SRC/view?usp=sharing
http://www.sachenfoundation.org/the-restricted-archive/

